
30 August 2016 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Inspection of Onthank Primary School & Nursery Class 

 

The letter and quality indicators (QIs) prepared by HM Inspectors, following the inspection of 

our school last term, are published today.  The letter is available on the Education Scotland 

website at www.educationscotland.gov.uk and on the school website.  Paper copies are available 

for parents/carers who do not have internet access.  

 

Please complete and return the tear off slip below if you wish a paper copy. 

 

The School Improvement Plan will also be issued soon, which details our plans for taking forward 

the work of the school taking account of our discussions with the inspection team.  We will 

involve you in our priorities, as you have a key role in supporting your child’s learning. 

 

You have already received an invitation to our ‘Sharing Information’ events and we are planning a 

reading and phonics workshop, which will take place later in term 1.  Further information will 

follow shortly. 

 

In the meantime, we would like to involve you in the daily life of the school.  We are presently 

looking for parents/carers help at breakfast club or lunchtimes.  If you are interested, please 

complete and return the slip below. 

 

Do not hesitate to get in touch with me if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs K. McCartney 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name _____________________________ Class ______________________ 

 

 

 I wish a paper copy of the Inspection Report. 

 

 

 I am interested in helping at Breakfast Club. 

 

 

 I am interested in helping at Lunchtimes. 

 

 

Signed __________________________________ Date ______________________ 

RRS Article No. 28: 

Your right to learn and to go to school 

http://www.educationscotland.gov.uk/

